



Thursday November 18th 2021 
Friend’s House London, NW1 2BJ


Join us this November for the Winter Meeting of the UKPCG 
face to face at Friend’s House or virtually via Zoom Webinar


Registration: 
- Register online at www.baps.org.uk 
- £60 with discounts for BAPS members, trainees, nurses & allied health professionals

- Please note registration fees for the virtual meeting will be the same as the face to face

Programme includes: 
Congenital retro-rectal tumours in adults 
Prof Peter Sagar, Professor of Colorectal Surgery Leeds, President of the ACPGBI


Collecting metrics - why and how?  
Mr Ben Allin, National Perinatal Epidemiology Unit, University of Oxford


Data collection in colorectal surgery: origins, development & future  
Prof Peter Sagar, Professor of Colorectal Surgery Leeds, President of the ACPGBI


UKPCG Winter Business Meeting 
Includes: GIRFT discussion, UKPCG collaboration, UKPCG future directions


Clinical Case Discussions
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